
 
 
 

21st September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Coombe Bissett Nature Reserve: 2020/2021 

 
We would like to make the most of having such a fantastic resource nearby for opportunities 
to enrich our connectedness curriculum throughout the coming academic year.  We are 
presently working very closely with the Wiltshire Wildlife Trust who are supporting our school 
projects outside.  They have already offered us the opportunity to help with seed collections at 
the Reserve, with a view to planting the seeds back in school on the banks outside Oak and Elm 
classes.  We therefore ask you to sign the form below to allow us to take the children to visit 
the site throughout the year. 
 
If time and weather permit, we plan to visit on more than one occasion. We shall ensure we 
maintain all COVID-19 protocols including maintaining safe distances from any other visitors.  
We hold a school risk assessment for the Nature Reserve and once into the Reserve we are 
covered by their risk assessment. 
 
We are always looking for parents to help us on these occasions and would be grateful if you 
could let us know if you are able to help, sometimes with short notice. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A Macaulay and Mrs N Bowers 
Oak Class teachers 

 

 
I give permission for my child ___________________to visit the Coombe Bissett 
Nature Reserve throughout the 2020/2021 school year. 
 
 
I am able/not able to help with the trips to the Reserve 
 
 
Signed______________________________________________  
 
 
Date:_______________________ 


